
       

 
 

IMPORTANT ALERT MARION STREET RESIDENTS 
August 1, 2020 

 
• It has come to CH’s attention that an individual at Marion 

Street has tested positive for COVID-19. 
 

• This person is not a CH employee. 
 

• CH has implemented its COVID-19 Operational Protocols and 
is currently taking measures to clean and sanitize all common 
areas.  

 
• CH is also strongly encouraging each of you to take necessary 

precautions in line with recommendations from the Center for 
Disease Control and Prevention. CH is encouraging you to self-
monitor, and if you believe you are experiencing COVID-19 
symptoms to see a licensed physician or healthcare provider.  

 
• If you do not have a primary care provider, you may contact 

Doctor’s Care at 803.726.6737 for assistance. 
 

• If you test positive for COVID-19, or think you may be positive, 
we strongly suggest that you follow CDC guidelines and self-
quarantine inside your apartment for at least 14 days and not 
walk through the building unless your condition worsens and 
you need to seek medical attention.  

 
• If your health care provider confirms that you have contracted 

COVID-19, we ask that you notify your property manager as 
soon as possible. In keeping with HIPAA and other healthcare 
policies you are not required to do so, but we ask that for the 
safety of our residents and staff you make us aware of your 
diagnosis by calling your property manager, Mina Scott-
Barnes at 803.376.6127. 
 

• CH will continue to monitor the situation, prioritizing the 
safety of its residents and employees. 

 


